
 

 

December 14th, 2020 

Speech Certificate  

of 

the 19th Asian University Presidents Forum 

 

Dear Dr. Md. Sabur Khan,  

We would like to express our gratitude for your participation and your 

excellent speech “Virtual Mobility & Online Education for the 

Sustainability: DIU in Action” under the theme “Covid-19 and beyond: 

Opportunities and challenges for higher education in Asia” in the sub-

forum of the 19th Asian University Presidents Forum. 

We are grateful for your support for the Asian University Presidents 

Forum and your suggestions to its future development. 

When this 19th AUPF session is concluded, we will put together all 

the speeches at this forum into a collection. Thank you.  

 

Organizer of 19th Asian University Presidents Forum 

Guangdong University of Foreign Studies 


